
 

  Bulletin: 01-22 

 

TO: Greenheck Mechanical Representatives 

FROM: Scott Laurila, General Manager, 
 Tempered Air Products 

DATE: January 10, 2022 

SUBJECT:    Obsolescence of Models MSCF, LFC and VFC                       
 
Models MSCF, LFC, and VFC indoor air handling products have been manufactured by Greenheck for the 
past 20 years. However, the industry has evolved beyond the capabilities and features of this product line. 
As a result, we will discontinue these models beginning in the next CAPS® release to focus on products 
that address today’s marketplace. The future for tempered air products (TAP) is filled with excitement as 
we align our products with market needs and provide our sales partners with innovative solutions. 
 
Models MSCF, LFC, and VFC remain selectable until the release of CAPS 4.38 on April 4, 2022. No new 
selections will be allowed after this release. No new orders will be accepted for MSCF, LFC, and VFC 
models after the August release of CAPS 4.39. 
 
If you have any questions on current jobs with MSCF, LFC, or VFC units, please contact our team at 
tap@greenheck.com. 
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